
























Proposed Project Activities 

 

1) Mix use 93-unit building.  The ground floor will consist of approximately 12,590 sq. 

ft. of retail space (supermarket).  The new supermarket will accept both SNAP and WIC 

programs, which the community uses for nutritional purposes.  In addition, from time to 

time, Super Fi Emporium on 2211 Third Avenue will hold small nutritional cooking 

demos, which will teach the community how to eat and live in a healthier style.  

Furthermore, aside from providing the community with their grocery needs, we plan to 

have fundraisers supporting different organizations, such as those outreaching to promote 

autism, breast cancer, and diabetes awareness to the public.  Finally, Super Fi Emporium 

also expects to hire within the East Harlem community, creating summer job 

opportunities for students and young adults. 

 

 

2) The proposed project will be a new construction and will not affect current operations. 

 

 

3) We will be developing a brand new supermarket consisting of 64 ft. of frozen 

refrigeration, 60 ft. of dairy refrigeration, 44 ft. of meat refrigeration, 84 ft. of produce 

refrigeration, 26 ft. of fish refrigeration, and 30 ft. of deli refrigeration. 

 

 

4) The development of this entire proposed project should take approximately 12 months. 

 

 

5) Due to the amount of money having to be financed, as well as other monthly expenses, 

such as property taxes, insurance, worker’s comp, utilities, this proposed project would 

not make financial sense to proceed. 

 

Financials 

 

1) Yes, Reyco Supermarkets LLC (DBA Super Fi Emporium), which is located at 1635 

Lexington Avenue in Manhattan, is currently receiving FRESH benefits.  Super Fi 

Emporium opened its doors to the public on June 2013 and is currently receiving a 25-

year tax abatement. 

 




